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Primary 1 Newsletter
 Term 3  Jan - Apr 17
	Happy new year! I hope everyone has had a nice time over the Christmas holidays and is ready for the new term. This newsletter will give you some important housekeeping notes as well as some information to let you know what is going on in term 3. 

	Homework

Homework is handed out on Mondays for Friday. This term homework will focus on sound revision, CVC words and will finally move onto ‘double sounds’. Please continue to practice making words with the alphabet flashcsards as well as going over common words, these will be changed/added to when confident – this is crucial in progressing in reading and writing.  There will also be occasional maths homework, see maths plans below to support at home. 
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Reading – At the moment reading will be on Mondays and Thursdays, books should be practised more than once at home and lots of discussion and questioning should be encouraged. Learning to read does rely on memory however it is good to pick random pages from the book and ask your child to read them to test their other reading strategies such as sounding out and using picture clues etc. 
	Our Timetable 

Monday – Homework out,  P.E.,  Show and   

               Tell*

Tuesday –

Wednesday – Music with Mr Janetta 

Thursday – Art with Mrs Thow, Library

Friday – Homework in, Assembly , P.E. 
*It may not be possible for every child to show and tell every week, please encourage your child to bring something to talk about now and again. 
Mrs Findlater and Mrs Wiseman will also be working in our class this term. 
Housekeeping

-Homework diaries, reading books and flashcards should be kept inside blue bags and taken to school daily. 
-Just a reminder not to keep water bottles inside school bags where possible as we have had a few leaks recently! Class bottles should only have water in them. Juice can be kept at their peg for drinking at break and lunch. 
-Please ensure to write a note in diaries if there are any changes to bus routine/being picked up as often they forget by the time they get to the end of the day. 

	Our learning…
Literacy – Our focus will be reading, writing and making CVC words. We will be working on our reading skills such as sounding out, using picture clues, predicting, re-telling and comprehension. We will be practising existing common words as well as introducing new ones. Some of us will be revising our initial sounds and some will move onto ‘double sound’ later in the term. 

 Numeracy – Our focus will be revising the numbers to 10, including accurate counting and formation. We will be beginning to add numbers within 5 and within 10 for some. We will begin to look at number bonds within these. We will also look at time, measure and information handling. 

Health and Wellbeing – We will be looking at the ‘bounceback’ programme to promote resilience and will be focusing on ‘looking on the brightside’ to promote positivity. 
Topic - This term it will be ‘Fairyland’ based on fairytales, but it’s still a secret!! The class will find out their mission in a few weeks! Updates on this nearer the time. 
Thank you for your support and as ever please feel free to get in touch with any questions. 

Miss Garven 
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